
 everyone safe. Thank you for your attention to this update.  • Our south gate on Oleander Ave is for entry into 1 lane on the right (closer to the curve for loading and            unloading students).• Use this right lane to pick up students. • The students will be in the following order: Kinder, 5th grade, 4th grade, 3rd grade, 2nd grade, and 1st grade.           Designated areas for each grade will be clearly labeled.•  Even if not picking up student in a certain grade, you must remain behind the car in front of you until you get       to your desired grade.• You must continue in the right lane until you are ready to leave and have all your students. You cannot park in         • You must continue in the right lane until you are ready to leave and have all your students. You cannot park in             this lane. Once ready, carefully move to the left lane and exit from our north Oleander Ave gate.  • If you leave the right lane, you cannot return; you must exit the school.• You cannot park in either lane. The lane on the right must keep 


